

# GORDON SCHOOL OF ART

## 2100 S. Oneida Street

Send inquiries to: N651 Norman Road, Kewaunee, WI 54216

Phone: 920 776-1290

1-800-210-1220 (toll free)

e-mail: gordon@newmasters.com website: www.newmasters.com

## **SUMMER 2014**

## **Dear Students and Parents:**

Welcome to the 2014 summer session. Classes are held at 2201 South Oneida St. in the former Heid Music building on the corner of Oneida and Marvelle, two blocks south of the Packer practice field. Enter the building on the Marvelle (north) side. (The Gordon School of Art Logo is on the window next to the door.) Follow the hallway (there are four turns) to the classroom (it is off the general purpose room.) Check the Parent/Student Handbook on the web site for more information on the courses, make-up policies etc. I also have copies in class.

<u>PLEASE NOTE:</u> Beginning this summer, tuition is \$120 per 8-week quarter payable the first class of the quarter. (Books and supply packets for new students will be \$50 and books for students moving to higher levels will stay at \$40.)

#### **CLASS DAYS AND TIMES**

 Classes meet once a week for 8 weeks.

 Mondays
 4:00 - 5:30 PM

 Mondays
 6:00 - 7:30 PM

 Thursdays
 12:30 - 2:00 PM

**Portrait Drawing and Painting Sessions** are held at Mason Manor on Thursdays from 2 to 5 PM and are open to anyone. \$5 model fee.

SUMMER CLASS DATES		
Week no.	Mon.	Thur.
1	June.16	June.19
2	June.23	June.26
3	June.30	July 3 no class
4	July7 no class	July.10
5	July.14	July.17
6	July.21	July.25
7	July.28	July.31
8	Aug. 4	Aug. 7
9	Aug. 11	Aug. 14
Informational Meeting*: June 19th at 6 PM.		

#### **NOTES:**

I am currently finishing up my **Draw-Along Video Drill System**. It will be ready in two or three weeks and will consist of a spiral-bound workbook and a set of six DVD's. I am very encouraged by the results so far. This addition to my current curriculum will require some editing and restructuring of my current course and the instructional coordination of the two. An informational meeting and open forum on these topics, and the online version of the curriculum I am in the process of designing, is scheduled for **June 19th at 6 PM**. It will be held in my Oneida Street studio or the general purpose room next to it, depending on the number of people attending. *Please let me know if you plan to join us.* The \*meeting is for current teacher trainees, parents who would like to better assist their children in their practice at home, current and former students and anyone who would like to learn more about the online course project -- either as students, teachers, investors or service providers. I also plan to offer – beginning sometime this summer yet, if possible – a **Teacher training course** that meets on a regular basis, the fees for which would be the same as my regular classes.

Have a great summer! John